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October 12, 1953

Re: Mrs. Lillie Wolf
Elbowoods, North Dakota
Garrison Dam land payments

Mr, Harry A, Sellery, Jr,
Chief Counsel

Bureau of Indian Affairs
Washington 25, D.C.

Dear Mr. Sellery:

Supplementing our telephone conversation this
morning, I wish to say that I believe I have gathered
together enocugh material to reply to Mrs. Wolf's letter,
thanks to the leads you gave me.

In case she makes further inquiry, I shall be
glad to avail myself of your offer to go into the case
and will send over the pertinent correspondence.

I very much appreciate your courtesy and want
to thank you for your kindness and consideration.

Very truly yours,

Laura Page Knudson
Legislative Assistant to
USHER L. BURDICK, M. C,
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